

Mr. Moshé Kantor EJC 78, Av des Champs Elysées Paris 75008 France

Madrid, November, 2012

Dear Mr. Kantor,

On behalf the Federation of Jewish Communities of Spain, it is my pleasure to congratulate you for your recent re-election as President of the European Jewish Congress.

More than ever, Jews of the entire world need a strong and efficient leadership. For this important but difficult task, we wish you all the best. As you know, you can count on our cooperation in any task we can be useful.

It will be a pleasure to receive you soon in Madrid and jointly, work on the actual situation of our local communities and Jewish general issues .

Sincerely yours,

Isaac Querub Caro President